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First name: Mark

Last name: Schimmoeller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dan Olsen

 

Forest Supervisor

 

Daniel Boone National Forest

 

 

 

Dear Dan Olsen,

 

 

 

I am strongly opposed to your Plan Amendment, which will result in significantly more logging on the Daniel

Boone.  I've seen photos of recent logging on the Redbird District, and I found it truly obscene what has been

done to a once beautifully forested hillside. The Forest Service clearly should not give itself more leeway to

devalue, degrade, and rut more of our national forest.

 

       In this time of climate crisis, we need trees standing for clean air, clean water, and healthy soil.  Don't

endanger our health.  Manage for old growth.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Mark Schimmoeller


